
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

     
 

            
CANCELLED BID NUMBER: NPA 21-14/15 

 
 

NOTE: With reference to Bid Number: NPA 21-14/15 for the appointment of service provider to 
provide the NPA with the free standing and mobile liquid crystal display (LCD) units, the National 
Prosecuting Authority hereby informs you that the bid has been cancelled. 

 
 

 


